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Contact us!


Remember, you can feel free to contact Mrs. Britsch at home or school about anything that concerns math class.  If you call after school, please call before 8:30 pm.  Her cell phone number is 1-937-470-5426.  You can also contact Mrs. Britsch through email at � HYPERLINK "mailto:lbritsch@gcswave.com" �lbritsch@gcswave.com�. and Ms. Voke at � HYPERLINK "mailto:bvoke@gcswave.com" �bvoke@gcswave.com�.














Welcome back from winter break!


  The school year is almost half over, and we are gearing up to complete the remaining standards so all students are prepared for fifth grade.  We need all students working at their best so that we can have the best showing ever on our state test.  If each student does their best each day, we can be successful with this goal!








We will be completing math MAP testing January 11th and 12th.  Please make sure your child gets a good night’s sleep and eats a good breakfast the mornings of testing.








Please remind your child to practice math on IXL.  It is a fun way to keep math skills fresh all year.











Math


By the end of the month, students should be able to demonstrate the following learning targets:





I can explain how fractions work.


I can add and subtract fractions.


I can multiply a whole number times a fraction.


Science





I can learn about the 3 states of matter.


I can explain the differences among the 3 states of matter.


I can learn about the different properties for the 3 states of matter.


I can learn how states of matter can change.


-------------------------------------------------








Math Facts





Please continue to practice multiplication facts with your child.


Our goal is to have all multiplication facts memorized by spring.
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